
 

 

Navarro Intermediate 

January Board Report 

 

Enrollment: 

3rd – 228 

4th – 214 

5th – 230 

Total: 672 

 

Campus Events: 

MAP Testing began on January 9th for math, ELAR will be on January 14 and science on the 16th.  

We will be analyzing the data in our upcoming PLC meetings this week and next.  We will also be 

restructuring some of our WIN groups based on this data.  Goal setting has been done and 

many of our students are surpassing their goals, and we are excited to see the growth!  

We are happy to welcome Kylee Emerson to 3rd grade math and NIS.  She is a former Navarro 
student and graduated in 2020 from the district.  She is a recent Texas State University graduate. 
She did some observing in the 3rd grade classroom before the break and student taught at the 
elementary campus in first grade for the fall semester.   
 
Our DART Breakfast will be held this Friday, January 17th for those students “doing all the right 
things”.   
 
There will be a film crew on campus Wednesday, January 15th to interview staff about the 
implementation of our HQIM (Amplify).  This is for the Rural Schools Conference that will take 
place in February in Georgetown.  They will interview teachers, IC’s, take photos during our 
PLC’s.  
 
UIL Ready Writers will complete their writing this Friday for the competition.  
 



Panther Shake Finals are Friday, January 17.   
 
Several of our amazing teachers will be presenting on our January 21st PD Day.  We will have 
some sessions on MAP, 7 Steps to a Language Rich Classroom refresher, some cyber information 
from technology, and information on SpEd co-teaching and grading.   
 

Counselor’s Corner:  
 
This month Mrs. Clardy will be focusing on college and career/military readiness. All students 
will be provided with a read aloud of "Oh, the Places You Will Go."  After listening to the story, 
students will complete a graphic organizer to be displayed that highlights future goals. Mrs. 
Clardy will be working with 4th/5th graders using our district wide program XELLO that supports 
college and career exploration. 3rd will continue with "Child Safety Matters" on January 22nd. 
The habit that we are focusing on this month is "Begin with the End in Mind."   
 
 

 
 

 

​ 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

●​ Jan. 20 MLK Holiday No School 
●​ Jan. 21 PD Day  
●​ Jan. 24 Fire Drill 1:30 PM 
●​ Jan. 27 School Board Meeting/Beginning of Holocaust Remembrance Week 
●​ Jan. 28 PTO Meeting/Team Lead Meeting 
●​ Jan. 28 Sky Dome  
●​ Jan. 29 Math PLC’s 
●​ Jan.31 SnoBall 5th Grade 6-7:30 PM 
●​ Feb. 1 SnoBall 3rd 4:30-6:00PM/4th 6:30-8:00 PM 
●​ Feb. 3 DEIC 5:30 PM 
●​ Feb. 4 Staff Meeting 3:30 PM 
●​ Feb. 5 Lockdown Drill/ELAR PLC’s 
●​ Feb. 6 First Friday Snacks 

 

 

 

 


